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WELCOME TO GOOD SHEPHERD VILLAS



Hello Family & Friends,

March has arrived and with it brings the excitement of spring. It
won’t be long before we get our plants repotted and ready for the
outdoors.

We had our Valentine’s Day party, very one enjoyed themselves
and had lots of laughs. Thanks to Wes Stubbs who entertains us
each month and the ladies for decorating the cupcakes.

March Birthday Celebration will be held on March 13, family and
friends are always welcome.

Coming up in March we have our St. Patrick’s Day Party on the
15th. There will be prizes for the best Irish dresser, games, snacks
and more. Come and join in the fun!

On Sunday, March 17th, The Ashden Irish Dancers will be at
Good Shepherd @ 1:30. They will be out in the community
performing at several care homes. It would be very helpful if
everyone could please be in the Great Room @1:15. It’s always a
pleasure to have them come and entertain

Library services are available if anyone wishes to have home
delivery. Please let recreation know if you are interested. There



are also audio books available for those who have difficulty
reading.

Hellos & Goodbyes

We would like to welcome Mary Warner- H3, Ursala Terfloth H1,
Louise Gail H4 and Warren Jahn H4. Welcome to Good
Shepherd. A place where friends meet.

Goodbye to Laurence Desmarias H4- so long, a true gentleman.
Laurence resided at GSV for almost 4 years and his presence will
be missed. Laurence loved to keep busy, especially with
gardening. He loved to visit, had a great sense of humor and
always had a great story to tell. He will be missed by many.

We also say goodbye to Fern Lloyd H1- Fern was a wonderful
lady who always greeted you with her warm smile. She was kind
and appreciated the staff for the time spent with her. At peace at
last.

The residents and staff at GSV wish to express sincere
condolences to the families.






